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To	All	NGJA	Members,	

Now	that	the	election	process	has	been	completed,	the	next	step	in	the	process	is	to	select	the	remaining	
NGJA	Governing	Board	members	for	the	next	4	years.	To	this	end,	the	President	holds	a	meeting	with	the	2	
At-Large	Directors	and	4	Regional	Directors	to	accomplish	this	task.	This	group	met	last	night	to	discuss	and	
vote	on	the	candidates	for	these	positions.	The	board	selected	these	individuals	by	a	vote	of	“7”	for	and	“0”	
against.	
Below	is	the	new	NGJA	Governing	board	as	selected	by	the	individuals	in	the	group	mentioned	above.	
International	VP	Jon	Corbitt	
Technical	VP	Dean	Schott	
JO	VP	Craig	Nesbitt	
General	Secretary	Nate	Dotson	
Technical	Secretary	Mike	Ashe	
Legal	Counsel	Bob	Cass	
Treasurer	Brian	Richmond	
The	next	four	years	should	be	very	exciting	and	I	look	forward	to	working	with	all	of	you	and	the	individuals	
above	to	move	the	NGJA	forward!	
	
Mike	Juszczyk	
NGJA	President	


